
November 5, 2021 
 
 
Bonnie Miller 
Miller’s Liquor LLC 
2401 University Avenue 
Madison WI 53726-3810 
 
 
 SUBJECT:  Dry-cleaner remediation case at Miller’s Liquor 
   2401 University Avenue, Madison 
   BRRTS # 02-13-415322 
 
Dear Mrs. Miller: 
 
I'm the DNR project manager for the Miller's Liquor environmental clean-up project.  
 
You have probably heard that Seymour Environmental was sold this year, which leaves your project 
without an environmental consultant. Robyn Seymour, the proprietor of that business, sadly passed away 
last year. 
 
I am checking to see if you have hired a new environmental consultant and what next steps you are 
planning for the project. I am looking forward to working with your new consultant and sharing with 
them some recommendations for moving the project forward.  
 
Please let me know about your new consultant as soon as possible and let me know if you have any 
questions. I can be reached at the address on the letterhead, at 608-219-2181, or 
cynthia.koepke@wisconsin.gov. Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Cynthia L. Koepke, P.G. 
Remediation & Redevelopment Hydrogeologist 
South Central Region 
 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
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